YCD-Hogy,
United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
Carlsbad Field Office
620 E. Greene St.
Carlsbad, New Mexico 88220
Tel. (505) 234-5972

Fax (505) 885-9264

IN REPLY REFER TO:

3160 (NM080)
NM-0175774

October 3, 2001

TO: Memo to File

FROM: Linda Denniston

Subject: Lynch #1 & Mobil Fed #6

Upon research of these two wells it was decided that they are two separate wells.

Lynch #1 19S8-32E-21  660YS & 660'/W Lea County 3002500914
Mobil Fed #6 19S-32E-21  581'/S & 660'/W Lea County 3002533317

On December 12, 1995, Shannon Shaw made a notation that the Lynch #1 well bore could not be
located. This well was drilled in 1941 and plugged in 1946. So he requested Shackelford to resubmit
a new APD which the operator called the Mobil #6 and it had different footage locations.

The Lynch #1 APD re-entry is being cancelled at this time and the status will be P&A.

The Mobil #6 is a POW.

i

Ch ol /M .

vlem (

3D- 025 DOUY



